
Sánchez, Mónica (Ecuador) 

[Original: English] 

Note verbale 

The Consulate of Ecuador presents its compliments to the honourable International 

Criminal Court – Secretariat of the Assembly of States Parties – and has the honor to refer 

to the note no. ICC-ASP/16/SP/08 of 7 March 2017, regarding the election of the members 

of the Committee on Budget and Finance of the International Criminal Court, which will 

take place at the sixteenth session of the Assembly of States Parties in New York, from 4 to 

14 December 2017. In this respect, the Government of the Republic of Ecuador has decided 

to nominate Mrs. Mónica Sánchez for re-election to the Committee on Budget and Finance 

(CBF) of the International Criminal Court for the period of 2018-2021.  

Mrs. Mónica Sánchez has served as a member of the Committee on Budget and 

Finance during the periods 2012-2015 and 2015-2018. In the course of the past six years as 

a member of the CBF she assumed the Vice Presidency from March to December 2013 and 

again from May to December 2017. Her knowledge and experience in financial and 

budgetary issues is complemented by her previous work in the Fifth Commission as a part 

of the Permanent Representation of Ecuador to the United Nations in New York.  Please 

find enclosed a copy of Mrs. Mónica Sanchez’s curriculum vitae. 
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